
July 18, 1995 

 

Mr. Robert S.T. Ireland 

257 Congressional Lane #102 

Rockville, MD 20852 

 

Dear Mr. Ireland: 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  The selection process for 

an investigator has been long and deliberative, unfortunately we are unable to offer you a position. 

 

We wish you the best of success in your endeavors. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


